
Migration and Health: International Policies, Programmes and Regional Experiences 

Identification and collection of management solutions for improving migrants’ access to health and social 

care designed and implemented by Regions  

Collection Form 

Contact Person 
 

Name and surname:  Jenny Malmsten, PhD International Migration and Ethnic Relations 
 

Email: jenny.malmsten@skane.se 
 

Name of the Institution or Organization: Center of Knowledge Migration and Health 
 

 

Required information Brief description Additional information 

 
Institution 

Provide the name of the 
institution or entity that 

created/designed the good 
practice; 

Skåne Regional Council/Region 
Skåne. 

 
Region 

Localization in Europe or 
beyond; 

Region Skåne in southern 
Sweden. 

 
 

Good practice (GP) description 

Provide a brief description 
highlighting: how the idea 

came to mind; what health or 
social problem does it 

contribute to solve; How this 
solution is more efficient than 

the previous; 

Center of Knowledge 
Migration and Health is 

financed by the Skåne Regional 
Council with the purpose of 

providing knowledge in 
multicultural issues to health 

care professionals (both public 
and private) and to develop 

good practice within the field 
of migration and health. There 

is a diverse population in 
Sweden as well as in Skåne 
and new methods must be 

developed in order to insure 
equal health to all people 

living in Skåne. Also, in a short 
period of time, many refugees 

have come to Sweden, and 
health care providers are faced 

with a new group of patients 
that need adequate care.  

 
Involved actors 

Describe here who is involved 
in the GP 

implementation/management 
beyond the creators; 

Center of knowledge 
Migration and Health started 

February 1st 2016 and is 
currently meeting different 

actors to collaborate with. It is 
co-located and working in 

close collaboration with Center 
of Knowledge Children’s 

Health and Center of 
Knowledge Women’s Health. 



 
Date of establishment of the 

good practice 

Highlight here the date of 
establishment of the good 
practice, including a brief 

description of the process from 
ideation to implementation; 

Center of Knowledge 
Migration and Health started 

February 1st 2016 and it is 
therefore too soon to provide 

insights regarding good 
practice. 

 
Impact to present 

Describe the impact and 
benefits the GP has produced, 

up to present. 

See above. 

 
Foreseen durability 

For how long has the GP been 
in use in your territory? For 

how long is it foreseen to have 
it in place? What are the 

implications for its 
sustainability? 

Since issues regarding 
migration is a permanent topic 

in Skåne and Sweden, it is at 
this point a permanent 

establishment within the 
Skåne Regional Council. 

 
Potential for replicability 

Describe here the conditions 
and requirements for the GP 

replicability, with emphasis on 
methodological and budget 

implications; 

In Skåne Regional Council 
there are already several 

centres of knowledge within 
different fields. Thus Center of 

Knowledge Migration and 
Health is at this time 

replicating other centres of 
knowledge. Therefor the 

prospect of eventually 
replicating the Center of 

Knowledge Migration and 
Health is good.  

 


